
 

 

 
 

No: 081/18 
 
 
12th February 2018 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCHES 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
CWU REDESIGN PROJECT – NATIONAL BRIEFING 13TH MARCH 2018 
 
We can advise Branches that a National Briefing on the Redesign Project has been 
arranged for Tuesday the 13th March 2018.  The Briefing will be held at the Midland Hotel, 
16 Peter Street, Manchester, M60 2DS and will commence at 11.00 hours and finish no 
later than 14.00 hours. 
 
The Briefing will provide Branches with a comprehensive update on the Redesign Project 
and will also be used to launch a National Consultation Exercise covering, Conferences, 
Branches, Regions and National Structures. 
 
Entitlement to attend the Briefing is on the basis of two representatives per Branch, Senior 
Field Officials, National Team members, NEC and Industrial Executive members. 
 
Given the importance of the subject matter it is essential that all Branches are in 
attendance at the Briefing and treat this as a priority commitment.  An agenda will be sent 
out in due course. 
 
Any enquiries on the above LTB should be addressed the General Secretary’s Office 
gsoffice@cwu.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 
   

     
 
Dave Ward      Tony Kearns   
General Secretary     Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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